
Town Of Lovell 
 Selectmen’s meeting minutes April 24, 2012 
 
Attendance- Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox was also 
present.  
 
 

 
 

1. We accepted last week’s minutes. 
 

2. We met at the library first to view the swing set and the parking lot. Anna Romer, 
Eric Wissmann and Joel Harding were also present. We will discuss our options 
and figure out a cost for moving the swing set. For right now this project will be 
placed on hold. 
 

3. We received some communications from Community Concepts. 
 

4. Received a routine notice from Time Warner. 
 

5. We sent a letter to Kelly Swegart regarding her dog issue and the bill that she is 
responsible for. 

 
6. We received the annual MMWAC notice along with their 990 form. 

 
7. We took in $381.40 from returnables. 

 
8. Larry received some pricing information on Aluminum Arch culverts as well as 

concrete ones. The aluminum ones are $42,000.00 vs. $13,500 for the concrete 
ones. 
 

9. Larry will start to clean out the plunge pools on Eastman Hill following the new 
guidelines and completion of their certification classes. 
 

10. We adjourned at 8:20. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


